
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—2nd February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been learning 

all about money and they are now able to 

add two amounts together and they can 

represent amounts in different ways using 

different coins. In English, the children 

have  been learning about what persua-

sion means and the features of a letter. In 

Science, we have been looking at the cress 

that the children planted and thinking 

about what a plant needs to grow healthi-

ly.  

Next week,  the  children are going to be 

writing their letters to Mrs Foster persuad-

ing her to let them grow a beautiful gar-

den. In Maths, we are going to be starting 

to look at multiplication and what is an 

equal group. In Art,  the children are going 

to be experimenting with clay to create a 

sculpture.   

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Spring 1 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Riley  

2Franklin: Aairah 

2Newton: Aliza 


